Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

May 10, 2021

Members present: Lorraine Derig, Jo Stalder, Cynthia Tollefson, Betsy Rainsford and Librarian Alyssa Collins. 

Minutes from April 2021 were read and approved. 

Old Business:

~Spring cleaning is completed with the oral histories and other documents about the Omak area  organized and carefully stored. The library plans to have a cataloge for this collection and make them available to the public. Some office supplies were found and distributed to the other branches.

~The front door lock that was repaired is working well. The To Do list includes getting light fixtures out back replaced and new covers added.

~Poetry month is over and was a success.

Bills presented and approved for payment:

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm drain: $150.64
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $433.20

· Weinstein Beverage Co.- toilet paper and garbage bags: $117.44

· U.S. Linen and Uniform- Once a week mat cleaning: $54.48

New Business:

~The job of Customer Service Technician was offered to someone who moved to Florida and was unable to take it, so there is no one in that position at this time. There are subs to fill in until the position is filled. Hopefully someone will be hired soon. The new area supervisor is Melissa Little who is overseeing the hiring. The board will suggest to Melissa to advertise for the job through some of our local avenues.

~The board will send a thank you card to Yvette Farmer for her service to the library. She will be missed.

~ May is Mental Health Awareness Month and the library has a month long display of many books including memoirs of those who overcame mental health issues and children's books about understanding feelings. Movies about mental health are also available. It is the library's hope to help remove the stigma associated with Mental Health and to educate the public about Mental Health and how it impacts our community.

~The library is busier all the time with Wednesdays and Thursdays being the busiest days.
Next meeting will be June 14, 2021 conducted via Zoom.

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford

